
                         

PUSH MOWERS EXTRAORDINAIRE! 

 

The last push mowing for the season at Optimist Park happened Monday, 

September 30, 2024.   

Push mowing is necessary to mow those places that the tractor and zero-turn 

mowers can’t do … such as the steep Brummett Field banks, Brummett Field  

dugouts, Batting Cage #1, Pitching Areas #1 & #2, the Shed flower box area … 

and many other areas!  

The push mowing happened during nice weather and not so nice (hot) weather.  

The grass was sometimes short, sometimes long, sometimes dry, sometimes 

wet, and sometimes some combination of these characteristics.  

So, who are our Push Mowers doing the push mowing.  We have Steve 

Boeckman, Brad Horchem, and Steve Springer to THANKS! 

As I understand, this push mowing trio has signed up for another year in 2025.  

Please thank them for their dedication this season … and considering joining 

them in 2025. 

 

     

 


